
 

 Bangladesh has been re-elected Vice President of Asia-Pacific Institute for 
Broadcasting Development (AIBD) for the next two years. 

 

 Bangladesh has been re-elected Vice President of Asia-Pacific Institute for Broadcasting 
Development (AIBD) for the second time for two years with effect from 16th August 2014.  

The election was held in secret ballot on 14 August 2014 
during the 13th AIBD General Conference (GC) in Phnom 
Penh, Cambodia. The member countries of  AIBD 
Participated in the election process. Bangladesh was 
represented by the Director General of Bangladesh Betar 
Kazi Akhtar Uddin Ahmed and the Director General of 
National Institute of Mass Communication A K M Nesar 
Uddin Bhuiyan. The Conference was attended by 70 
(Seventy) delegates from 20 Countries. The next AIBD 
General Conference will be held in Chiang Mai, Thailand 
from 17 to 20 August 2015. 

AIBD is an inter-Governmental Organization responsible 
for training and capacity building for the professionals of 
Radio and Television. 

 

  

  


